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NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
There will be a Special Meeting of the Town of Newburgh Town Board on 
Monday, April 6, 2020 at 11:00 a.m.  The Meeting will be held at the
Small Gazebo at Chadwick Lake Park located at 1702 Route 300 in
the Town of Newburgh.
The purpose of this special meeting is to interview candidates for the
position of Commissioner of Parks, Recreation and Conservation.
Because of the nature of these interviews, the meeting WILL NOT
be open to the public.
 
Joseph P. Pedi
Town Clerk

